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D()\'"l forget to watch the Ldlcll~

dar for the hours of practice

of the clubs, and be sure to be on

hand sharp on time.

Mr. Merry has been appointed
Director of the Mandolin and Guitar
Clubs. As leader of the Opera House
orchestra he has put new life into its
work. And his enthusiasm for good
music insures success to the Mando-
lin and ¢itar Clubs.

All students who wish to under-
stand music more thoroughly would
do well to patronize Prof. Goldmark’s
lectures. He is brought here by the
Ladies’ Musical Club, and that fact
should enlist the support of many.
For this club is most active in striv-
ing to develop a more intelligent ap-
preciation for the best music, and
Prof. Goldmark presents his subject
in such a form that everyone obtains
a clearer insight into the essential
characteristics of music,

The Musical News of next number
It is hoped will be in the hands of a
regularly appointcd nmsical editor.

ALMA MATER SOCIETY
T the méeting of the Alma Mater
Society on the evening of No-
vember 4th, Mr. W. Beggs, second
vice-president, occupied the chair.
The conversat committee weportcd

Tecommending that the conversat be’
vheld on the cvening of Iliriday, De-

Cember 8th., A genceral  committee
Was appointed to arrange for the suc-
cesstul carrying through of the func-
tion, This committee meets in  the
Old Artg Building every Saturday
Morning at eleven o'clock.

The final report of the Hospital
Ticket Committee was adopted.

The report of Queen’s representa-
tive to the meeting of the [.LU.D.L. at
Toronto was received, but its adop-
tion deferred until a later meeting as
there were  several points which re-
quired discussion.

The resignations of  the President
and Captain of the Association foot-
ball team were received, and the va-
cancies caused thereby filled. D. C.
Ramsay was clected President, and
L. I.. Buck, Captain.

The secretary was authorized to
collect $3.00 from cach of the facul-
ties, Medicine, Arts and Science, for
torches used in the parade.

At the meeting of the society on
November 11th, the Ceneral Commit-
tee of the conversat recommended the
appointment of several  sub-commit-
tees. The following are the con-
veners

Reception, Committee
son.

[nvitation Committee—G. A\, Platt,

Finance Committee—H. 1>, May.

R, A Wil

Refreshment  Committee-——R. D,
Gy, .

Programme  Committee—D. A,
McKerracher,

Decoration V.

Gardiner.

The Theatre Night Committee re-
ported progress. It will be impos-
sible to have Ben Greet for a night
before Christmas. [t may Dbe, how-
ever, that he can come in the latter
part of January.
commended the postponing of Thea-
tre Night until this time,

The cominittee re-



